
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gwen <>  
Sent: 19 April 2022 09:30 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject: Library 
 
Hi,  
 
I would just like to say how wonderful the recent kids reading in the Carrick On Shannon library. I did 
notice however that the space is so very small and as a result not fit for purpose.  
 
Please note my concern and desire for a new bigger space for our wonderful library facility.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Gwen Travers 
 


